
Mrs.	Cannon’s	Supply	List						  

Dear Parents, 
 I’m excited to meet you and your child!  Because of COVID 19 we 
have some new expectations and procedures this year.  I will share those 
with you by email, on Canvas, and on the first days of school. Each student 
will need to have their own basic supplies. Other supplies like tissues and 
prizes will be shared in the classroom.   It would be wonderful if you could 
contribute to our classroom by bringing the following supplies on the first or 
second day of school but it is not mandatory.   You might also want to 
purchase some of these supplies for your students to use at home.   

Please also have your child bring a backpack to school each day.  Each 
student will be asked to bring their school-assigned chrome books back and 
forth each day they come to school.   The school will give each student a 
mask and water bottle for them to use at school.  If your child takes them 
home, they will need to be returned each day.   

Please send:    

Personal items in pencil box            
1 pencil box with 2 pencils inside                                   
1 large and one small glue stick       
1 pair of small school scissors          
1 package of 12-18 crayons            
1-2 rectangular erasers                      
1 package washable markers           
1 black sharpie marker                    
1 red pen                                            
1 highlighter marker 

Shared items                               
*10 sharpened pencils                           
*1-3 boxes of tissues                  
*12- 15 small, safe prizes for 
the treasure box (non-food)       
*2 fine-tipped dry erase markers 
*2-4 regular dry erase markers 
*2-4 large glue sticks 

 


